
COUNCIL MEETING – 19TH OCTOBER 2016  
ITEM 10 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Sally Ann Watson for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Environment and Housing:-  

 

"I have had emails from several residents in my Ward questioning the cut-off point 
for green waste collection. As part of the current recycling review, will there be any 
discussion with a view to increasing the number of weeks that green waste will be 
collected from the kerbside by this Council?" 
 

 

 


